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From: Mary Arrants <patriots2u@gmail.com>
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Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars Il Program (Reposting)
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This does not make sense for Maine. Winters are too cold for reasonable battery life. | live in a rural community and
electric vehicles wouldn't be practical. Please vote against this bill.

Mary Arrants
737 Mattamiscontis Rd.
Howland, Me. 04448



